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Ken Helm and Mark Owens, 

Please support HB2167 for OSU vet school.  I have had 2 experiences using the vet 

school teaching college for cancer with our Labrador retrievers. 

Vets and students were very caring and profession in their care and diagnosis.  This 

program needs support from the State. 


